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[bookmark: __DdeLink__10_1532734604]Ubisoft Barcelona workers, supported by CGT, have called a strike which will take place on the 13th February.

During last months, around 500 of our coworkers worldwide have been laid off, and three development studios haven been closed. Those of us who remains employed have experienced cuts in benefits, including remote work.

Poor economic results is the excuse that we hear over and over, not considering that this problem comes as a consequence of many bad decisions taken for years, and taken unilaterally by directive positions in Ubisoft, who ignore employees' claims.

Different development teams, who are the main asset in the company, are suffering the consequences of the incompetence of people in charge, who have never admitted their mistakes and only assume consequences when they are forced to (like happened with terrible harassment cases where directive positions were involved in 2020).

Due to this, and in coordination with the French union STJV, we want to join the general video games industry strike, called for next 13th of February.

Our claims are, in the short term, an official recognition of the CGT union council created in Ubisoft Barcelona, and immediate cancellation of return to office policies (which we already denounced as illegal); and in the long term, the creation of channels and real commitment to establish negotiations, in a way that better working conditions and workers representation can be achieved.
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